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PHILIPPIANS 

Every new season in life brings new opportunities to mature  
more fully into the people God created us to become in Christ.  
As we begin this new season as a church family, we'll discover  

through the Book of Philippians what a maturing  
body of believers looks-like as they follow Jesus together. 
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THE EVANGELICAL FREE CHURCH OF BRITT 
810 2nd Ave. NW, Britt, IA  50423  
Website:  www.brittfreechurch.com    

Wifi: EFC Guest Wifi    Password: brittfree82 
 

Senior Pastor—Steve Couch—brittfreechurch.steve@gmail.com—641-860-9932 
Worship & Tech Director—Nathan Hawley—brittfreechurch.nathan@gmail.com—970-420-0873 

Youth Director—Chas Wyatt—brittfreechurch.chas@gmail.com—605-376-4806 
Office Staff—Cherlyn Johnson, Katrina Peterson—brittfreechurch@gmail.com—843-3861 

Custodian—Tom Kardoes—515-320-3349 

 PRAYER NEEDS 

  

 
TODAY  10-11 
  Common Ground— 8:30 a.m.  
  Sunday School—9:00 a.m. 
  Prayer With Ushers & Greeters—9:30 a.m. 
  Morning Service—10:00 a.m. (Communion) 

TUESDAY  10-13 
   Community Prayer —12:00 Noon at Earl Hill’s Office 
    Women’s Bible Study “Determined” —6:30-8:30 p.m.  

WEDNESDAY  10-14             
   Women’s Bible Study “Determined” —9:30-11:30 a.m.  
   Youth Group—6:30-8:30 Jr. High thru High School 

SUNDAY  10-18                           
   Common Ground— 8:30 a.m.  
   Sunday School—9:00 a.m.  
   Prayer With Ushers & Greeters—9:30 a.m. 
   Morning Worship Service—10:00 a.m.  
   Pastor Appreciation Fellowship—11:00 a.m. (Fellowship Hall) 

REMINDERS 

Please pray for these people with health issues or other concerns: 

 Doug Kneisel       Blanche Friedow      Sharon Sweers     David Peterson      

          Diane Wessels    Linda Ringham          Rick Johnson 
                                       

 
 
 

Please pray for: 

•A Movement of God’s Spirit across our Nation bringing repentance, revival, reconciliation 

and healing. 

•Service Men & Women and Police Officers 

•Missionaries including Tim & Nicole Fox—Wycliffe 

•Those who are isolated at home, nursing homes and assisted living 

•Our Church Leadership 

•Pastor Steve & Carol Couch 

•Nathan & Kelly , Jaden, Luke and Ryan Hawley 

•Chas & Nicole, William and Daisy Wyatt  

 

Options for Giving: 
   

• Offering Boxes mounted near back of Sanctuary & on the rolling mailboxes in the Foyer 

• Online Giving — www.brittfreechurch.com/give/  

• Mail a check (address below) 

• If you want to give to the Benevolence Fund, please indicate accordingly when you give. 
 

           Weekly Budget:  $8,700                                Giving Last Week—General Fund  $12,677.68 

GIVING  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

THANK YOU for all your prayers, concerns & cards at the time of my surgery and 
since returning home. I hope to be back to worship soon. 
                                                                     Marlene Smith 

THANKS to my church family for remembering me on my birthday. I enjoyed it 
so very much. I appreciate your thoughtfulness. Thank you for all you do for me. 
                                                                        Arlene Goepel 

PASTOR APPRECIATION FELLOWSHIP—Next Sunday 
We are so grateful to the Lord for the 3 Men (and their families) that He brought 
to serve alongside our Church Family.  Following the Morning Service on Oct. 
18th, we will have a Fellowship Time with coffee and bars. This will be a nice  
opportunity to greet them and show our appreciation.  We will be keeping safe-
ty in mind. 

 

 IT’S TIME FOR THE OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 
BOXES AGAIN! What a wonderful opportunity this is to 
show the love of Jesus to children around the world and 
an opportunity to share the gospel story. We will have a 
table set up in the foyer on Sunday mornings where you 
can pick up boxes to fill. We also have a sign-up sheet if 
you want more boxes than we have on hand. We will get 
them ordered for you. The final collection date will be 
somewhere around the first part of November. Once the 

filled boxes start coming in, we will have a table in the front of the church set up 
for collection. It’s also possible to order and fill boxes online through the Samari-
tans Purse website. If you choose to do that, please let Deb   Stevens know so we 
can add those numbers to our final tally! We will also accept monetary donations 
that would go towards boxes etc. Thanks in advance for your participation.  

COME AND SEE WHAT THE LORD HAS 
DONE.  You will be Amazed!   
Rejoice with all of us at Wings of Refuge 
(this is a mission our church supports) as we 
look back on nearly two years in Ames 

and look forward to opening a Transitional Living Center so that more women 
leaving the dark world of sex trafficking can find the light of His amazing grace and 
restoration.  All of you are part of this journey to end exploitation for one more girl 
and we want to celebrate.  YOU!  This free event will be live-streamed in churches 
across central Iowa or you can join our celebration online from home.  It will be 
Tuesday, October 20, 2020 from 7:00—8:15 p.m.  To learn more and claim your 
seat, visit www.givebutter.com/nightofhope 


